
Elizabeth Hauser 
 

To: the Dept of Ecology
RE: Rulemaking--The Clean Vehicles Program and General Regulation for Air Pollution Sources

Dear people,

I am so proud of Washington State for being courageous enough to pass rules requiring the phase
out of internal-combustion engine vehicles. This is a firm step to protect the future of my children
and grandchildren and I fully support it. Our weather and forest fires show that climate change is
happening now; we need to do everything we can to slow it down. Encouraging the transition to
electric vehicles is one of the easiest ways to lower our CO2 emissions without harming our
economy--and it will be a significant reduction. Moreover, the cost of EVs is continually going
down and this rule will encourage more innovation in the production of clean vehicles.

Might I suggest you start putting up CO2 billboards that track our progress.

Thank you for your work on behalf of us, the citizens.
Elizabeth (Betty) Hauser


